
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

A Right Royal Bunch! 
The children in Willow Class have been designing their own crowns for the Platinum Jubilee. 
You look really smart, your Royal Highnesses!  
We are also doing our bit for The Queen’s Green Canopy initiative. We chose a white azalea 
as our shrub as it produces a gorgeous flower and will grow each year into a beautiful bloom 
for everyone to enjoy.  
 

 
  

Out and About   
EYFS have been to visit St Mary’s Church this week and have taken part in a role play christening as 
part of the RE curriculum. They enjoyed looking at the stained-glass windows and pouring the holy 
water into the font.  
Year 2 have been pond dipping on the farm and enjoying learning about the animals. They are now 
writing a recount of their trip. Most children always write about their lunch, the bus journey and on this 
occasion the cow that tried to nip the farmer’s bottom! 
 

Nursey Spotlight  
  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Click here to view what our students 
have been up to recently. 
 
 

Congratulations to this 
week’s Star of the Week 
winners who are:  
 

Fir Class: Archie M  
Willow Class: Arianne 
Maple Class:  Amber 
Elm Class:  Fabian 
Rowan Class: Mia W 
Beech Class:  Mcauley 
Oak Class:  Harry  
 
 

What has been happening this week?   

Friday 27th May 2022 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
Well, I cannot believe how quick this half term has gone! It will be July before we know it! The children are all busily 
preparing bunting and decorations for our big Jubilee Fun Day on Saturday 11th June from 10am – 2pm. Please come 
along and join the in with the celebrations which include The Great British Bake Off, a fancy-dress competition to find the 
best member of the Royal Family, free food and free crafts.  

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                     

                      
Mrs Zillah Cope 

Headteacher 
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We have had several visitors looking around 

school and visiting classes over the last few 

weeks and they have all been very 

complimentary about the children’s behaviour, 

manners and learning ethic. I want to 

personally thank the children and staff for 

working so hard this year to get back on track 

after the disruption of the pandemic. Year 2 

really excelled themselves on their trip to the 

farm with the organisers saying they were the 

most knowledgeable, articulate and best-

behaved children that they had ever had visit 

the farm. High praise indeed. Well done Year 

2! (The staff weren’t bad either!)  

Children love learning outdoors whatever the 

weather. Take a look at our wet day in the woods 

photographs and our mark making in shaving foam.  

https://longlandsprimaryschool.co.uk/news/news/

